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I  live close to the Packard/Eisenhower junction - the section of Packard that you closed there has 
been quite disruptive.  Initially I assumed construction was being done, although I did not  know 
why.  Then  I saw the "healthy street" sign, and still did not understand why the lanes were 
closed.   If the reason for the closing is for bike riders, I have not seen a single bike on that stretch 
of road, which I travel frequently.   Instead, what I have seen is traffic backed up,  especially at 
rush hour, and idling cars contributing to more environmental  problems. 

I do not know who or how the decision was made to close the streets - but I am hoping that the 
decision to close that section of Packard will be reversed as soon as possible.

Thank you

Walli Belairs




